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19th April, 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
We all want the best for our little ones, and ensuring their well-being is at the top of the list. 
With that in mind, we wanted to talk about the importance of regular eye and hearing checks 
for your child. 
 
Difficulties with vision or hearing can significantly impact your child’s ability to learn and thrive 
in school. Sometimes, these issues can go unnoticed, especially if your child does not have the 
communication skills to express them.  
 
By scheduling regular eye and hearing tests, we can catch any potential problems early on and 
address them promptly. Whether it’s difficult seeing the board, struggling to follow along in 
class discussions, or missing out on important instructions because of hearing issues, early 
detection can make all the difference. 
 
Getting your child's eyes and ears checked doesn't have to be a daunting task. In fact, it's a 
simple and straightforward process that can have a huge impact on their overall well-being. 
Speak to a GP or health visitor if you have any concerns. Alternatively, you can find plenty of 
information about how to book your child a hearing and eye test at www.nhs.uk 
 
Kind Regards, 
EYFS/KS1 Team 
 

http://www.nhs.uk/

